
                                                     
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from  H.L. LULA ELLSWORTH ς Grand Royal Matron 
Honored Ladies and Sir Knights 
 I so enjoy the warm summer months. The long summer days filled with exciting summer activities that we all 
love. The summer is all about hanging around the pool and catching up on summer reading. Or spending the 
day in the back yard, firing up the grill and sipping iced tea. Memorial day activities, fourth of July fireworks. 
June July and Aug. Summer months are fleeting. Make sure to have your family vacations. Use the sunscreen. 
Drink some lemonade and make the most of the best time of year. 

HL Lula Ellsworth, GRM 

There will be a GRAND Line Officers Zoom Meeting. August 9th at 6:30 PM. 
Please Let me know if you are unable to attend. Will be sending link closer to date. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER EVENTS 

6th ANNUAL 5K Walk     August 20, 2022   9:00 AM  EB Raines Park Northglenn 

 

ROCKIES VS GIANTS   August 21, 2022  1:10 PM 

Rockies Game on August 21st $16.00 per ticket  

Contact HL Mary Keithline for tickets 



"Future of Colorado Amaranth Committee" 
LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

AUGUST 1  6:30 

The "Future of Colorado Amaranth Committee" invites all Amaranth members to participate in building the future for 

our order.  Contact Pam Bottolfson 303-641-8778 or email pamela.bottolfson@comcast.net to share ideas or any 

questions. We are looking to have at least one representative from each court to attend and report back what 

exciting news and information we are putting together.  If you want Amaranth to survive, join us by zoom  

Join Zoom Meeting                                                                                                  Meeting ID: 820 1375 

1753https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82013751753?pwd=dE02TUJCeXNtY0dqREdEb1FDbDZrdz09 

 

  

Your Court secretary's now have the current rosters.  Make sure your information is correct.  If not, inform 

YOUR Secretary who will then inform the Grand Secretary.    Thank You. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

From HL Pat ς Philanthropic Committee Chair: 
Philanthropic has the new pins from Supreme for $5.00. Also, pendant and matching pierced earrings for $10.00.          
There is a commemorative 125th anniversary Coin for $20.00.   
Please contact HL Pat Hayter to purchase.  She will have them at the walk, Aug 20th. 

 
From HL Laura GAM:   Please remember to return your Dress/jacket orders to HL Laura Lambird by Aug. 27th, 2022  
and vest order forms to SK Robert Tschida by Aug.14th, 2022:  so we can get them turned into the manufactures.  Thank 
you.    

 

 

SUBORDINATE COURT NEWS 

Liberty 1 
HAPPINESS:  HL Lula Ellsworth, SK Jim Miles and HL Mary Keithline traveled to Tulsa for Supreme Session and we had a 
good time.  We would like to wish any who have Birthdays in July and August a Happy Birthday and any who have 
!ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΩǎ ŀ IŀǇǇȅ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΦ   
SICKNESS AND DISTRESS:  HL Sheryl Wilson is handling a heart issue before she can get the stimulator for her back.  HL 
Nancy Koenig husband has finished his Radiation and will start Chemo in August.  He has his good days and bad days but 
is feeling better.  SK Jim Handy has had a heart attack but is home and setting up appts with his Cardiologist.  The 
IŀƴŘȅΩǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǇǊŜŦŜǊ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǘƻ ǇƘƻƴŜ Ŏŀƭƭǎ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƛƳŜΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ƪŜŜǇ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎΦ   
Court Activities:  Save the date August 11th Ice Cream social at South Denver 7-10 pm, All are welcome bring your family 

and enjoy some fellowship and fun.   
September 4th ƛǎ [ƛōŜǊǘȅΩǎ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ DǊŀƴŘ [ŜŎǘǳǊŜǊΩǎ ±ƛǎƛǘ ŀǘ нǇƳΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ǎƻƳŜ ƘŜƭǇΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ  ²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ 
MW, ME, SB and all ladies of the Square and Possibly a Prelate.  Please call Mary if you are willing to help.  We will do 
the entire Initiation and balloting.  Ladies of the Square do not need to do your parts during Initiation.  Thank you in 
advance for your assistance 
 

 Friendship 7:   A big THANK YOU to all who supported the Fried Chicken Dinner last month, it was delicious and thank 
you H.L. Lelia for all the preparations you did.  Hoping everyone is having a wonderful summer and continuing 
vacations.  Try your best to stay cool and hydrated in all this heat.  Hope to see everyone all well and refreshed and 
ready to get back to work, come September. 

Illness and Distress:    The court was saddened by the passing of S.K. Ralph Werehime ---sympathy and condolences 
were extended to the family.  Also, good thoughts of healing need to be sent to S.K. Jim Handy and a speedy 
recovery.  No other reports of illness or distress.....If you know of any, please send cards and or calls would be greatly 
appreciated.                                                                                                                              AMARANTH HUGS TO ALL 
 

mailto:pamela.bottolfson@comcast.net


Edgewater 14:      Join us for the picnic at Hayters August 26th @ 6:30. Bring food to share. Catch up with everyone.  
Hope everyone is able to stay cool in this heat. 
Happy Birthday & Happy Anniversary to those celebrating.  
Officer's please read thru your parts in the ritual for us to be prepared for Grand Lecturers visit in September.  
Hope to see you at the picnic. 
    October Grand Royal Matrons & Grand Royal Patrons visit. 
   November All Courts Night.    December meeting moved to 9th. Our meeting would be on the night before Christmas 
Eve.    Happy Birthday & Anniversary to those Celebrating in August    Get well wishes to those not feeling well.  
 

 Laurel 16:   No meeting in August, we're still dark.  
 Happiness: Congratulations to all who are celebrating a birthday or anniversary! 

Reminder Change of Date for Laurel Court No. 16 September 2022 meeting.  Saturday September 3, 2022, at 
1:00pm  Laurel Court will not be having a summer picnic so be safe and stay healthy until we meet again.  

Illness and Distress : It is with deep sorrow that we recognize our good friend and brother, Walter (Wally) Cooley 
passed away  July 10th. He will be missed. HL Sheryl Wilson had to postpone her back surgery due to her heart being in 
a-fib. Please keep these members and their families in your prayers. 

  
 Faith 18:   
Happiness:   S.K. Robert Chapman is doing much better after his fall. H.L. Mary MacKenzie fell and has several bruises 

and a nasty rug burn. S.K. David Frelund is slowly improving and should be transitioning back home in the next couple of 

weeks. H.L. Rose and H.L. Norma talked to H.L. Deanie Graham ς she sounded great!!! 

Pikes Peak 20:     

 Happiness: : We want to send a hearty congratulations to Mark Tucker on his official retirement from the Army! We 

would also like to say thank you to everyone who brought items or donated items for our yard sale. Thank you to those 

who came out to help setup and run the event. It was a great success! 

Violette 22: 
Happiness:  HL Ellie Brooiks  has been selected as Grand Ada for the upcoming Order of the Eastern 

Star Term.  Her escort will HL Kim and SK Dan Brooks!.  Congratulations!! 
Illness and Distress:   HL Ima  just had laser eye surgery.  All went well.    

 
  

Past Grands of Colorado 
Join us for our JULY AUGUST Get Together! 

AUGUST 14, 2022 ς 2:00 PM 
The HAYTER home 

HL Lula GRM will bring us a summary of Supreme Council events. 
Meat and drinks will be provided 

Bring a side dish to share! 
RSVP ς HL Cindi  720-308-9130 or allac2016@gmail.com 

 
THE PEARLS- Royal Matrons & Royal Patrons 

The Pearls will meet aŦǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ά²ŀƭƪέ approximately  12 PM. 
August 20th at E.B. Raines Park , 

11701 Community Center Dr., Northglenn. 
If you have any questions Please let me know. Lula Ellsworth 303-437-2130. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 



 ά.ƭǳŜ .Ŝƭƭǎέ 
Conductresses and Associate Conductresses. 

Having a short zoom meeting Sunday, August 28th at 1:00 pm to get updates of fundraisers for all Conductresses at each 

court.   We continue to sell ritual tabs and will be selling Popcorn starting September 3 through September 25  and a 

craft fair October 29th at the Westminster Lodge where Edgewater Court meets, all to raise funds for the Grand Court 

expenses. Contact Pam Bottolfson to set up your court as a vendor ($25 charge per table) to sell items. 

Please support your Conductresses and Associate Conductresses when they tell you about any fundraiser. 

Contact HL Pam  GC or HL Mary GAC  

 
 

6th ANNUAL 5K WALK   is August 20th at EB Raines Park in Northglenn 
Registration begins at 8 AM   

WALK starts at 9 AM 
 

http://grandcourtofcolorado-amaranth.org/6th-Annual-5-k-walk 
Sign up under your Court ς  

Indicate your PLEDGE Amount 
  Send your check (checks) 

payable to:  The Grand Court of COLORADO 
      C/O HL Mary Keithline   

                         5025 W. Hinsdale Circle                              Littleton  CO  80128-6442 
Please NOTE ADF in the memo line 

Share this link with your friends and family.  In the comment section ς  
have them mention YOU ς and you will be credited with the donation! 

ALL DONATIONS are TAX DEDUCTIBLE!  
AMARANTH FIGHTS DIABETES! 

http://grandcourtofcolorado-amaranth.org/           
 

Supreme Assembly 2022 ȼ Tulsa 

OK 

Renaissance Hotel 

      

Supreme Royal Matron ȼ HL MARY Wyatt 

 

Supreme Royal Patron ȼ SK George Kuhns 
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 A FINE time was had by all! 

 

                     HL Lula, GRM represented COLORADO WELL!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HL Lula ȼ GRM, Mary  GP               HL Pam GC            Supreme Secretary and Entourage 

 

 

SRM-SRP Banquet 

HL Laura - GAM 

 

HL Aggie Schrack 

 

 

SK Ken   Supreme Warder ɁGoofyɂ 

 
 

                            

                             HL Brandi    SK Jim 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colorado          Alaska 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
     

 

New Mexico 

 
 
 

              Arizona 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submit any items for the September newsletter to HL Cindiς allac2016@gmail.com  by AUGUST 25, 2022 
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